
June 30, 1970 

• 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of May 27, 1970. 

You have copies of the material in the Warren Commission name files which relate to David Ferrie, copies of the testimony of Frederick O'Sullivan concerning him, and copies of Secret Service documents or pages in these documents that relate to Ferrie. Enclosed is a copy of a commission staff memorandum which includes a reference to the deletion in Frederick O'Sullivan's testimony concerning Ferrie. No record which shows the actual deletion has been found. These are all of the unrestricted documents relating to Ferrie of which we have knowledge. We have previously informed you of the material in the name files for Ferrie that is withheld from research. We are unable to devote the manpower needed to examine the thousands of pages of material in the commission files in order to be sure of preparing a complete list of material relating to Ferrie. 

Enclosed is a copy of e letter of May 11, 1970, from the Secret Service transmitting copies of Secret Service Control Nos. 449 and 620 which relate to Ferrie. As we sent you copies of No. 620 and of the page in So. 449 which relates to Ferrie prepared from copies in the Commission's records, we are not sending copies of these enclosures to you. We will send you copies of the enclosures if you want them. 

Sin rely, 

4 e 

HERBERT E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future 13/4th U.S. Savings Bonds 


